ATTACHMENT K

Katie Lauriston

From: Charlotte Wain

Sent: November 13, 2019 9:55 AM

To: Katie Lauriston

Subject: FW: Project Type:Development Permit with Variance Folder Number:DPV00130

From: Deborah Yaff<y I
Sent: November 11, 2019 6:07 PM

To: Charlotte Wain <CWain@victoria.ca>
Subject: Project Type:Development Permit with Variance Folder Number:DPV00130

Hello.
| notice that Sakura Developments has applied for a variance in connection with their proposal to build a condo tower at

1150 Cook Street.

Astonishingly, the requested variance would add an additional 50%, 5 stories, to the current zoning. One might be
forgiven for wondering if they are trying to avoid the inclusionary housing policy that would accompany a rezoning.

Surely a change of this magnitude would warrant a rezoning application. | urge you do everything possible to steer them
down this road.

Thank you for your attention and consideration.
Deborah Yaffe

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



